
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 6th October 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we began our science unit and carried out 
an experiment (with chocolate and cheese) to help us 
understand what happens to different states of mat-
ter when they are heated. We also learnt the differ-
ent processes when matters change in state.  

In maths,  we learnt the skills to round 4-digit num-
bers to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000.  

In English, we began our new book Charlotte’s Web 
by E.B White. We made predictions using the front 
cover and explored settings and characters from the 
story! 

Next week,  we will continue to study changes in 
states of matter. We will also carry out another ex-
periment that will help us to understand the process-
es of the water cycle! 

In maths, we will start a new topic of adding two 4-
digit numbers with no, one and more than one ex-
change. We will also  continue to focus on the multi-
plication and division facts of the 3 times tables .  

In English,  we will explore language devices and 
write a setting description of a farm. We will also 
begin to look at the features of dialogue. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

Wednesdays: wear the correct PE uniform to 
school.  No earrings or jewellery.  

Fridays: Spelling test. Homework due:  

 Reading x3  

 Spellings/ English x1 

 Maths x1 

 Homework Menu piece x1 

Year 4 Homework Gallery: 

 

 

             Child of the week: 

4 Redgrave: Kadhir   4 Simmonds: Ibrahim   4 Farah:  Zain 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Being Me in My World. In PSHRE this term, we will learn  that our attitudes and actions 
make a difference to our class team. We will acknowledge who is in our school community, the roles they 

play and how we fit in. We will understand that our actions affect ourselves and others. We will learn to care 
about other people’s feelings by trying to empathise with them.  


